
 

Last week we enjoyed celebrating our Hundredth Day of school! 

 

We ended the week with a field trip!  Thank you to all our wonderful chaperones for driving us to 

see Pete the Cat!   We had a terrific time and our kids were a great audience!  They laughed at 

all the right times and wanted to go back for more! 

 

 

First Graders got to play with Mrs. Caron’s  

first cellphone from 2002! 

We had an “ancient” flip phone too! 

 

We talked about the many changes in technology and 

wondered about what phones would look like in the 

future! 

 

 

We are looking forward to our Valentine’s Day party on Friday.  We’ll exchange valentines, 

decorate cookies, and play some games.  If you want to send in a healthy treat, please do! 

We wish you a blessed Day to celebrate with those you LOVE!  
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